
National Day for Truth & Reconciliation 
 
 
The province has declared September 30 a provincial holiday in 
recognition of the National Day for Truth & Reconciliation. The day 
honours the lost children & survivors of the residential school system, 
their families, and communities. There will be no school for students 
Friday, September 30. 
 
 
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/news/news_release.2022.09.0514.html 


